
 
Government of Vanuatu 

Ministry of Lands and Natural Resources, MoLNR 

Vanuatu Affordable and Resilient Settlements Project (VARS) 

Procurement Notice 

The Vanuatu Affordable and Resilient Settlements (VARS) Project, under the Ministry of Lands and 

Natural Resources, invites locally registered contractors to participate in the upcoming tender process 

for civil works planned for 2025. Contractors are requested to complete the attached Contractor 

Information Survey and review the Briefing Note for Local Contractors to understand the scope of 

work and requirements. 

Key components of the project include: 

1. New Settlement Development - Site preparation, infrastructure development, and public 

amenities construction on 10 hectares of land in Etas. 

2. Settlement Upgrading - Infrastructure improvements in four existing settlements (Ohlen 

Mataso, Tokyo Seaside, and Anambrou), including roadworks, drainage systems, and 

sanitation facilities. 

Contractors interested in bidding are encouraged to take part in this survey. Please note that this 

survey is specifically for locally registered contractors.  

Submission Deadline: 20th September 2024 

Submission Method: Email completed survey to spo@vars.vu , 

Contractors that have already submitted their information are not required to make another 

submission. 

For further information, contact the Project Management Unit (PMU) at spo@vars.vu . 

 

Link to Briefing Note and Contractor Survey. 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ic0PU2j8715YmaMD8YmronlRTC3q9Cwq?usp=sharing 
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